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File 4.20.1 and 4.20.4 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

July 17, 1998 

 

To:  Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  Bob Skwirot 

CIA Team Leader 

 

From:  Michelle Combs 

Associate Director for Research and Review 

 

Subject: CIA-IR-14  Breckinridge Files 

 

 

The Review Board requested the CIA to determine the disposition of the files of Scott D. 

Breckinridge, the CIA focal point for the House Select Committee on Assassinations.  In response to 

the Review Board Informal Request for Additional Records and Information CIA-IR-16, the CIA 

provided a file held by the Office of Congressional Affairs and a small number of computer references 

from the Office of the Inspector General.  Almost every document in the Office of Congressional 

Affairs file was found to be a duplicate of materials already located in the CIA sequestered collection. 

 These materials consist of internal CIA memorandums, press clippings, and internal responses to 

articles on the Kennedy assassination.  This file was designated an assassination record as a unique 

file and will be processed for inclusion in the JFK Collection at the National Archives.  The 

computer references from the Office of the Inspector General consist of an index of letters and queries 

to the Inspector General on the Kennedy assassination.  Original or full text copies of this material 

are not saved or archived.  No additional assassination records were designated from the computer 

references from the Office of the Inspector General. 

 

 


